Honeywell

Performance Materials and Technologies
Honeywell

P.O. Box 430

2768 North US 45 Road

Metropolis, IL 62960

March 6, 2012

Certified Mail: 7011 0470 0000 6688 6037

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUB-526, Docket # 40-3392.

Subject: Withdrawal of Honeywell International Inc. Request to Use ICRP 68 for
Determination of DAC, ALI, and Soluble Uranium, Dated July 26, 2011.

On July 26, 2011, Honeywell Metropolis Works submitted a request to use ICRP
Publication 68 based methodologies for determination of DAC, ALI, and Soluble Uranium
intake limit. In addition, on October 5, 2011, Honeywell submitted to NRC another
communication, Honeywell Metropolis Works Supplemental Documentation for Request to
Use ICRP 68 for Determination of DAC, ALI, and Soluble Uranium Limit.

Based on our latest analysis, the submittal dated October 5, 2011, provides all the
necessary information to support Honeywell’'s amendment application to use ICRP
Publication 68 based methodologies. Consequently, Honeywell’s letter dated July 26,
2011, appears to be redundant in nature, and Honeywell requests to withdraw this letter to
avoid miscommunication and to facilitate Honeywell’'s amendment application review and
approval.

If you have any questions on Honeywell Metropolis Works’ license amendment request,
please contact Mr. Michael Greeno, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (618) 309-5005.

Sincerely,

0%%»1, On behalf of LAS

Larry A. Smith
Plant Manager

Enclosure
cc: John Sulima, NMSS Project Manager
Mail Stop EBB 2-C40M

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
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